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05 February 2025

FAO: AHB
Email: fyi-request-29524-cc30663f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sir/Madam

Local Government Official Information Request – Citizenship Ceremony Dates for 2025

I refer to your official information request which was partially transferred to the Western
Bay of Plenty District Council from the Department of Internal Affairs on 16 December 2024
where you requested all the Citizenship Ceremony dates held at our Council from
December 2024 to December 2025.

Our Citizenship Ceremonies are scheduled as follows:

2025 Date Time Venue

Tuesday, 25 February

10.00am 1484, Cameron Road, Tauranga

Tuesday, 25 March

Tuesday, 29 April

Wednesday, 21 May

Tuesday, 24 June

Tuesday, 29 July

Tuesday, 26 August

Please note that Local Government elections will be held at the end of this year, therefore,
no Citizenship Ceremonies are yet scheduled during the months of September, October or
November. These will be confirmed closer to the time, if required.

Yours Sincerely

Rachael Davie
General Manager Strategy and Community


